
NEWSLETTER

PURCHASE YOUR SCHOOL
UNIFORM BEFORE THE

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS START
AND BEFORE 

31ST JULY 2023

SUMMER

If you are going away on holiday in the
school break, purchase your uniform
before you go and then relax and enjoy
your holiday knowing that you have back
to school sorted

Buy with room
for growth in
mind and rest

assured we
can exchange
sizes for you
up to when

school starts
in September - 

terms and conditions
apply

BUY NOW!  BUY NOW!  BUY NOW!  BUY NOW!  BUY NOW!  BUY NOW!
August & September are extremely busy
months especially leading up to the start
of the new school year.  Sizes can sell out
very fast so please do not risk not being
able to get your uniform in time.

Please avoid shopping in the last 2 weeks
of the school holidays as queues will be
long.  

Back orders placed after the 4th August
are not guaranteed to arrive for the start
of the new school year, so leave plenty of
time and order by 31st July.


